
Dancer of the Month is….Ruby 

Stewart!!  Ruby you have been 

recognized for your drive, 

enthusiasm, and ability to bring 

110% to every class you have 

been coming to!!  Keep up the 

good work and the sky is the 

limit for you!!  Your strength and 

technique is growing by leaps 

and bounds!! 
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HAPPY NEW YEAR!!  This year HAS to be better!!  I wish all of you a 

very healthy and happy new year filled with laughter and love, with 

opportunities for renewed growth and creativity that will inspire you to 

be the best you possible!!  I know last year was difficult, but as a small 

business owner my gratitude to all of you to keep DMDA standing 

through it all so we can still teach dance to this community is 

something that I am forever grateful to you for.  We would not be here 

without your support and all of us here at DMDA cannot thank you 

enough for that.  THANK YOU from the bottom of my heart.   

Costumes and Dances 

The posters are up in the waiting room for the remaining costume 

balances for each class.  Just look at the day and time for your class; 

(I also have all of the balances posted to your online accounts, 

COSTUME BALANCES DO NOT COME OUT IF YOU ARE ON 

AUTOPAY, AUTOPAY IS FOR TUITION ONLY.). You have until 

January 21st  to get the balances in for your classes.  Please 

remember after that point a $5 late fee per week will be applied.  The 

costumes are paid for in full when I order them over the break. 

Costumes will be passed out as they arrive.  Some in stock ones have 

already been shipped. 

DADS…We didn’t get to 

perform last year (Thanks 

COVID) but it is your time 

to shine in 2021!!  Please 

let the front desk know if 

you would like to 

participate in recital this 

year!!! 

PICTURE SCHEDULE 

I will have the picture 

schedule done for May’s 

Picture Weekend by the 

end of the month.  You 

just need to find your 

dancer’s class on the 

schedule and be there 

10 minutes early.  It will 

also be posted online on 

the recital page.  

Recital 

More details about 

recital location and set 

up coming soon…I am 

thinking of doing 

shorter, smaller 

segments same as last 

year, thoughts?  
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